
November 25, 2020 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Urbana City Board of Education will hold a special meeting on 
Friday, November 27, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  The meeting will be held at Urbana High School, 
500A Washington Avenue, Urbana, OH 43078. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to take any and all action concerning the offer for public sale of 
the property located at 2468 State Route 54, Urbana, Ohio, 43078 (the site of the now 
demolished Local Intermediate building). 
 

Amanda Hildebrand 
       Treasurer 
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